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The International League for the Rights of Man
77T United Nations Plaza, Suite 6F
New York, N.Y. 10017

14 May 1976
Mr. James Murray
President of the Trusteeship Council

United Nations
New York, N.Y. 10017

Dear Mr. Murray:

We thank you for your letter of 3 May and are pleased to learn that the
Trusteeship Council will be discussing the Trust Territory of the Pacific Islands
(Micronesia) at its session in June.

The International League for the Rights of Man requests a hearing before the
Council in order to express its views as an accredited international

non-governmental agency concerned for the integrity of the trust function of the
United Nations.

With assurances of our respect.

Yours sincerely,

(Signed) Jerome J. SHESTACK
Chairman
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